
  
 

 

Spare Parts Puppet Theatre:  
SCHOOLS INCLUSION & ACCESS PROGRAM 
 
We believe every West Australian child should have the 
opportunity to engage with the performing arts to help 
them learn, grow and become positive forces in the 
communities. 
Unfortunately due to distance, cost, or some other disadvantage some young people 
don’t have access to these life-changing experiences. 
The Schools Inclusion & Access Program was created by Spare Parts Puppet Theatre 
was made possible through the generosity of Fremantle Ports, Creative Partnerships 
Australia and private donors through our Adopt a Puppet program. 
 
In 2017 through our program we’ll offer subsidised ticketing and bussing to schools 
and students experiencing disadvantage in order to attend a performance as part of our 
2017 Schools Program. 
 
For Schools: 
If you are a teacher or a principal and wish to apply for your school to take part in this 
wonderful opportunity, applications are now being accepted. To download an application 
form head to; 
http://www.sppt.asn.au/for-teachers/schools-inclusion-program/ 
 
What does the Schools Inclusion Program provide? 

• Subsidised tickets for any of our schools performances across terms 1 -4 in 2017. 
• 2 classes of 30 students per school. 
• A contribution towards bussing costs to and from the venue. 
• For every 8 students, one teacher attends free. 

 
Applications close in Friday 10 February 2017. For more information 
email schools@sppt.asn.au or if you would like to contribute to the Schools Inclusion  
 
Program by Adopting a Puppet, click here. 
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